Peachy Reminders and Call for Volunteers

Happy Thursday All,

Just a few reminders and requests!

Volunteers Needed! We are in need of the following volunteers for the shows:

1.

2.

Tickets!

1.

Security: 1 adult for the 2:00pm show on Saturday to monitor the hallways and to make sure that the public
does not go past the Rotunda. If you are available, please let Jeanine Blake know: dblake004@gmail.com
Hair and Make-up: We still need some volunteers to help with hair and makeup. No fancy curls this year -
just need some additional helpers, since we have 60 cast members! If you are available to help for 1 or 2
shows, please let Gina Dicks know:_ginadiane3@gmail.com

Speaking of shows - tickets go on sale tomorrow at noontime. You received an e-mail about this
yesterday. Remember, if you are out there lurking before 12:00, you'll likely have to refresh your browser
and start again!

Head Shot Photos this Saturday

Cast members will have their pictures taken this Saturday for the show board, which is placed in the
Rotunda during the snow. Cast members should wear a solid colored top, without patterns tomorrow, since
they do not photograph well. There is no special time to arrive for photos, just come during your call

time. Gina will pull the kids during rehearsal throughout the day.

If your cast member will not be there on Saturday due to a conflict on their contact calendar, don't worry -
Gina will catch up with them another time!

Please also remember to be logging your volunteer hours. | know all of the committees have been very busy! Lots of
time has gone into costumes, props, set construction and decorating, t-shirts (they'll get them Saturday), publicity,
tickets, group sales, tech week meals, the program, etc. Send your hours to Terry Miller in the front office.

Three weeks and one day til opening night!

Thank you for all of your support!

Kathy Falk



